
PARISH STAFF: 

Fr. Padraig Gleeson  Adm.   

Tel: 01 2854653   

Mob: 086 3549538 

Rachel Higgins,  Parish Secretary    

Tel: 01 2854667 

 
Office Hours  (The office is located at the rear 

of  St. Kevin’s Presbytery) 
9.30 a.m.-12.30 p.m.  weekdays                                   
RCN: 20016166       

SMILE AWHILE 

In April Archbishop Dermot Farrell established a Task Force called 

Building Hope. The Task Force was asked to assess the needs of the            

people of the Archdiocese emerging from Covid-19 and to work to               

support parish communities as they undertake a radical renewal, looking 

to the future with creativity.  
 

3,000 people, mostly lay faithful, responded to the invitation to share their 

views.  The Task Force report is now available on the Dublin Diocesan                         

website https://dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-task-force-report/ 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

18-25 January 2022. 
 

The theme for the 2022 week of prayer is  “We saw the star in the East, 
and we came to worship him” (Mt 2:2)  taken from the account of the 
visit of the magi to pay homage to the infant king (Mt 2:1-12).   It is a call 

to unity,  of  those from the North and the South,  from the East and from 

the West,  old and young,  men and women.   

       Our Lady of Victories 
                        Sallynoggin / Glenageary  

 

     Phone: (01) 2854667  email: sallynogginparish@gmail.com   

         Website: www.sallynogginandglenagearyparish.com 
 

The Baptism of The Lord, Year C,  9th January, 2022.   Bulletin No: 1394.  

The Greatness of Baptism 
 

The ceremony of baptism is a beautiful one.  In it we were 

formally given a name and welcomed into the family of 

God’s people.  Lovely prayers were said over us.   Our body 
was signed with the sign of the cross, the mark of Christ’s 
love for us.  Water was poured over us.  Water is the symbol 

of cleansing, and in baptism we are cleansed of sin.  But it is 

more especially a symbol of life.  In baptism we are given a 

share in the undying life of God. 

 

Not once but twice our bodies were anointed with holy oil.  

Just as the bodies of athletes were smeared with oil to give 

them strength to compete, so we were anointed with holy oil 

to give us strength for the inevitable struggle against evil.  

And just as kings, prophets and priests were anointed with oil 

and thus marked out as God’s ministers to the                         
community, so we are anointed with the oil of chrism that we 

may be envoys of Christ in the world. 

 

Our body was covered with a white garment, the outward 

sign of our Christian dignity. We were given a candle lighted 

from the Easter candle to signify the precious light of faith.  

God called us out of darkness into the wonderful light of his 

Son. 

 

What happened at the baptism of Jesus happened at your 

baptism too.  God called you by your name, and said, ‘you 
are my beloved’.  And the Spirit descended on you in order 
to help you in your life as a Christian. 



 

Mary, Edward & Paddy Geelon + anniv 

Rosie & Eamon Mooney + anniv 

Mary Bolger + anniv 

Aileen Fox nee Montgomery + rec dec 

Liam Clancy + months mind 

Verona Naughton + months mind 

Jenny & Denis Taaffe & deceased   

members of the Taaffe family 

Tommy Kivlehan  94th birthday 

Anne Walsh + anniv 

Patrick Murphy + anniv 

Special Intention 

Paul Corrigan + anniv 

Paddy, Kathleen & William Knox + ann 

Veronica Mooney + anniv 

Robert Smialek, Kellan Scott & Mary 

Clare Sheridan (living) 

Maureen Gleeson for healing 

Tony Holmes for healing 

Elsie Jennings + rec dec 

Liam Noonan + rec dec 

Monica McKenna + rec dec 

George & Marie Downer + annivs 

Aileen Fox + rec dec 

Annette Cuddihy + rec dec 

Margaret Stretch +  

James Johnston + rec dec 

 

Patrick & Mary Murphy + annivs 

MASS TIMES:  

Sunday 9.00am, 11.00am, 

1.00pm, 5.00pm.  

Monday 9am, 6.30pm.  

Tuesday - Friday 9am  

Saturday—9am only 

 

CONFESSIONS: 

Saturday 

10.30am - 11.30am 

4.30pm - 5.30pm 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 

(for those who are unwell,          

preparing for surgery or in             

danger of dying)  Contact               

Fr. Padraig or the parish office 

to make arrangements. 
 

BAPTISMS: 

Contact the Parish Office to 

arrange for the Sacrament of 

Baptism. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration: 

Daily after 9am Mass in the 

Church until 6pm. 
 

Divine Mercy: 

Wednesdays from 2.45 p.m. to 

3.45 p.m.   
 

Miraculous Medal Novena  

is prayed at all Masses on             

Monday.   
 

Holy Hour  

After Monday 6.30pm Mass. 
 

Saint Vincent de Paul:  

086 063 7874 

To donate go to: www.svp.ie/

victoriessallynogginappeal  
 

CSTV/Live Streaming 

The Parish now has a webcam 

service for Masses & funerals 

please see porch notice for more 

information. 
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Our Dear Departed 
Recently Deceased: 

Aileen Fox (nee Montgomery)  

Anniversaries: 

Mary, Edward & Paddy Geelon, Jim Fenwick, 

Paddy, Kathleen & William Knox, Anne Walsh, 

Rosie & Eamon Mooney, Paul Corrigan,            

Patrick Murphy, Mary Bolger, George &              

Marie Downer, Jenny & Denis Taaffe. 
 

Please remember them in  your prayers 

 

Our condolences to the family and friends of  

 

Kathleen Swan, Kevin Murray,  

Gloria McBride and Tom Gallagher 

 

Kathleen, Kevin, Glo and Tom, their families and friends  

are remembered in our prayers 

Next Weekend’s  
Reading 

First Reading: Is 62:1-5 

Psalm: Ps 95 

Second Reading: 1 Cor 12: 4-11 

Gospel: Jn 2: 1-11 

CATHOLIC  

   PAPERS 
Please use the donations box at the 

back of the church to pay for your 

Catholic  papers.  
 

Irish Catholic €2.50  
Bible Alive: €3.75        
Catholic Voice €1.50         
Messenger €2.00         
Totus Tuus free 

+ ACKNOWLEDGEMENT+ 

 

 

 

 
 

Jackie, Miriam and Stephen Byrne the           

children of Cecil and Niamh Byrne late 

of Bellevue Road would like to extend 

their gratitude to all those who                 

sympathised with them on the death of 

their parents last year.  Cecil died in             

February of 2021 and Niamh in                    

November of 2021.  As they were both 

native of Co Wicklow their funeral 

Masses were held in St Joseph’s Church 
Glenealy followed by interment in 

Glenealy  Cemetery. 

Family Offering Envelopes 
Boxes of ‘Green Envelopes’ for 2022 are now 
available. Donations given via these envelopes  

provides the money used to run the daily activities 

of our Church such as Light/Heat/Security/Building 

& grounds maintenance.  

Could you support us by this method?  If so please pick up a box of 

envelopes from the Church or Parish Office 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.svp.ie%2Fvictoriessallynogginappeal&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2d1e3cfa38584a236b8408d91a2cef8b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637569602556926912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wL
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.svp.ie%2Fvictoriessallynogginappeal&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2d1e3cfa38584a236b8408d91a2cef8b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637569602556926912%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wL

